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Pamela Cole

RE: Completeness review for UGA 6719 Devon Avenue-SE
6502p-SDR1-COV.pdf

The site has the potential of being developed with about 86 single family dwelling lots. That’s 4.4 units per acre.

Thank You,

Brandie Dalton, Land-Use Planner
Multi/Tech Engineering

(503) 363-9227

From: Pamela Cole [mailto:PCole@cityofsalem.net]

Sent: Wednesday, December 6, 2017 4:02 PM

To: Brandie Dalton <BDalton@mtengineering.net>

Cc: Glenn Davis <GDAVIS@cityofsalem.net>; Sarah Wirfs <swirfs@cityofsalem.net>
Subject: Completeness review for UGA 6719 Devon Avenue SE

Brandie,

I will be the case manager for the UGA and annexation since Chris Green is.no longer working for the city.

| reviewed the UGA application for completeness and need only one item -- the proposed dwelling unit density of the
subdivision as part of the written statement:

200.025(c) Submittal Requirements. In addition to the submittal requirements for a Type Il application under SRC
Chapter 300, an application for an Urban Growth Preliminary Declaration shall contain the following:

(1) The legal description of the total contiguaus awnership on which the development is to occur;

(2) A vicinity map showing the outline of the proposed development and its relation to all existing designated arterial
and collector streets within a one mile radius;

*. (3) The proposed, or anticipated use;

(4) If property is to be subdivided for residential purposes, the proposed dwelling unit density of the subdivision; and

(5) Such other information as the Director deems necessary to evaluate the application.

The application will be deemed complete upon receipt of one of the following:

(1) All of the missing information;

(2) Some of the missing information and written notice from the applicant that no other information will be provided;
(3) Written notice from the applicant that none of the missing information will be provided.

You have until May 6, 2018 (180 days from the date the UGA application was submitted) to respond in one of the three
ways listed above, or the application will be deemed void.




Please submit the above requested materials and/information to our office, by mail, email or in person. If you have
questions, please contact me at (503) 588-6173 x 7509 or pcole@cityofsalem.net.

Thanks.

Pamela Cole

Planner I

City of Salem

Community Development Department
555 Liberty St SE / Room 305

Salem OR 97301

503-540-2309

pcole@cityofsalem.net
www.cityofsalem.net/zoning




